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The Superintendency of Insurance announces a change in the depository account 
for fund transfers

Through Circular SS. SG. No. 164 dated December 26, 2023, the Superintendency of Insurance communicated to the 
national insurance system that, starting from January 2, 2024, all transfers in favor of the Central Bank of Paraguay 
(“BCP”) made by insurers, agents, insurance brokers, external auditors, and other entities within the insurance 
sector, must be made to the following account:
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• Depository Account: 589906710750012
• Holder/Entity: Banco Central del Paraguay
• Tax Identification Number: 80009769-6


